
Dialogues: Philosophy and the Contemporary World  
III International Graduate Student Conference 

 
 
“Dialogues”, the III International Graduate Student Conference invites young philosophers 
and scholars to share their ideas. This interdisciplinary conference theme is Philosophy 
and Contemporary World, and we welcome contributions from all areas in the 
humanities, including literature, education, history and art, as well as from the sciences. 
 
This conference will focus on two issues: the role of philosophy in the present world and 
the relationship between philosophical thinking and life. 
 
The last two centuries have been characterized by rapid changes in our social, intelectual 
and artistic worlds. Philosophers have failed to explain these changes and thought in 
general seems to be defeated. We argue, however, that reflecting on the role of 
philosophy is more important today than ever. We want to examine issues that include, but 
are not limited to: philosophy’s public value, the philosophies behind our age’s cultural 
manifestations, the limits of philosophical thought, whether it continues to be an academic 
discipline, the interconnection between philosophy and other sciences, and the possibility 
of life without philosophy. 
 
The “Dialogues” Conference will take place from January 31th and February 1st 2014. 
Participants must be graduate students or upper-level undergraduates. Abstracts of 500 
words should be sent to: organizacion@congresodialogos.com before December 15th, 
2013. Participants will be notified of the status of their proposal before December 22th. 
Travel stipends are available for those travelling from outside Navarra. The Instituto de 
Antropología y Ética of the University of Navarre offers finantial support for those who 
discuss about the role of philosophy in the University or the relationship between 
philosophy and religion.     
 
You may participate with either: 
 
1.- With a individual paper (between 2,000 and 3,000 words). 
 
2.- With a 10-minute self-made video. 
 
3.- With a poster or art work.. Those choosing this third way must let the organization 
know, so that their work enjoy proper exhibition.  
 
The conference is open to those interested in the topic, regardless of whether they present 
a paper or not. They must, however, register through the conference website before 
January 25, 2014.  
 
Registration is free y must be filled online in: www.congresodialogos.com/inscripcion/ 


